
Dear Members of the Southern Gas Corridor, dear Colleagues, 
 
We would like to thank you for your constructive participation in the Southern Gas Corridor RG 
meeting held on 16 February.  
In particular, we would like to thank promoters of the PCI candidates for their presentations and 
answers to all questions concerning their projects. 
 

 Please note that the presentation, including the slides presented by project promoters was 
uploaded today on CIRCA BC, folder "Southern Gas Corridor", sub-folder "2017 02 16 Meeting 
SGC". 

 
In the sub-folder "2017 02 16 Meeting SGC " you can find all the other documents discussed at 

the meeting. 
 

 Regarding the document "The supervision strategy for the PCI implementation" that was 
mentioned at the Southern Gas Corridor RG meeting, please note that its new version is attached 
to this mail and you can also find it on CIRCA BC in the "TEN-E Regional Group Meetings" folder 
(no 13 that is open to public).  

 
Changes with regard to the version of the document that was discussed in September 2016 (and also 
posted on CICABC) are the following; the document mentions that "Regional Groups […] will be asked 
to endorse this updated strategy in the upcoming meetings of February and March 2017", and that 
the Commission will keep a register of issues regarding the PCI monitoring that would be raised to 
the attention of individual Regional Groups.  We should be very grateful if you could send any 
comments and remarks you may have on this document by 28 February 2017 to the following 
mailbox:  ENER-B1-PROJECTS@ec.europa.eu , subject matter "supervision strategy". In case we do 
not receive any comments or objections to the document by that date we will consider it 
approved.  We will regularly come back to the topics identified in the document in upcoming 
Regional Group meetings with a view of improving the monitoring of the implementation of PCIs. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
on the  request 
 
 

From:   

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:16 PM 
To:  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Ref. Ares(2018)5389783 - 19/10/2018





 
You should have received this invitation earlier today from the following e-mail address: TEN-
E Gas Regional Groups@iservice-europa.eu  
If you have not received this invitation from the above mentioned e-mail address (including 
in your spam folders), please let me know. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 16 February. 
 
Best regards, 

  
 

 
Policy Coordinator 

 
European Commission 
DG Energy 
Unit B1 Networks & Regional Initiatives 

 
Office DM 06/134 
Rue de Mot 24  
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 

 
 

 

This message is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain information that is privileged and conf dential.  If you are 
not the intended recipient, you are notified that any disseminat on of this communication is str ctly prohibited.  If you have received this 

communicat on in error, please notify us immediately by return of this e-mail. This communication does not constitute any formal 

commitment on behalf of the Commission. 

Ce courrier électronique est destiné exclusivement aux personnes ou institutions dont le nom figure ci-dessus et peut contenir des 

informations protégées par le secret professionnel, dont la divulgat on est strictement  prohibée. Si vous n'êtes pas destinataire, nous 
vous avisons que sa lecture, sa reproduction ou sa distribution sont strictement interd tes.  Nous vous prions en conséquence de nous 

aviser immédiatement par retour de ce courrier. Cette communication ne const tue en aucun cas un engagement formel de la part de la 

Commission 

 
From: SGC Meeting [mailto:TEN-E Gas Regional Groups@iservice-europa.eu]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 9:35 AM 

 
Subject: Invitation to register to the Southern Gas Corridor Meeting, 16 February 

 

  

 

Dear Madam, 
Dear Sir, 
 
On behalf of the European Commission, Directorate-General for Energy, we would like to invite you to 

participate in the Southern Gas Corridor meeting taking place on 16 February 2017 at the Silken 

Berlaymont Hotel in Brussels. 
 
During the meeting: 



 
- we will provide the information on the outcome of the call for PCI candidates for the third Union list to be 
adopted in 2017; 
- the promoters will be asked to present their projects applying for the PCI status; 

- we will discuss the proposal for the PCI candidates-groupings to be subject to the project specific cost-
benefit analysis (PS CBA). 
 
Please click here for the agenda of the meeting. 
 
Documents for the meeting will be sent to you soon. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you and kindly invite you to register at the earliest opportunity by clicking on 
the button below: 

 

  

Deadline for registration is 13 February 2017 (23.59). 
 

Should you have any additional questions, please don't hesitate to contact us. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Brussels! 
 
With best regards,  

 

SGC Meeting 
TEN-E Gas Regional Groups@iservice-europa.eu 
 

On behalf of 

 
 
 

European Commission, Directorate-General for Energy  
 

 

 
 

 




